
TELEPHONE:    13 13 65

EMAIL:              development@ausgrid.com.au

This letter is Ausgrid’s response under clause 45(2) of the State Environmental planning Policy      
(Infrastructure) 2007. 

The assessment and evaluation of environmental impacts for a new development consent (or where a development

consent is modified) is undertaken in accordance with requirements of Section 79C of the Environmental Planning

and Assessment Act 1979. One of the obligations upon consent authorities, such as local councils, is to consider the

suitability of the site for the development which can include a consideration of whether  the proposal  is compatible 

with the surrounding land uses and the existing environment. 

In this regard, Ausgrid requires that due consideration be given to the compatibility of proposed development with

existing Ausgrid infrastructure , particularly in relation to risks of electrocution , fire risks, Electric & Magnetic Fields    
(EMFs), noise, visual amenity and other matters that may impact on Ausgrid or the development. 

Should

 

you

 

have

 

any

 

further

 

enquiries,

 

please

 

contact

 

Ausgrid

 

at

 

Development@ausgrid.com.au

Regards,

Ausgrid

 

Development

 

Team

For

 

new

 

connections

 

to

 

the

 

Ausgrid

 

network,

 

Ausgrid

 

recommends

 

the

 

proponent

 

to

 

engage

 

an

 

Accredited

 

Service

 

Provider

 

and

 

submit

 

a

 

connection

 

application

 

to

 

Ausgrid

 

as

 

soon

 

as

 

practicable.

 

Visit

 

the

 

Ausgrid

 

website

 

for

 

further

 

details:
https://www.ausgrid.com.au/Connections/Get-connected

Ausgrid

 

has

 

no

 

objection

 

to

 

the

 

proposal

 

and

 

has

 

no

 

further

 

comment.

https://www.ausgrid.com.au/connections/get-connected



